
PQ 42/19 
Cabinet – Thursday 12 September 2019 

Written Question from Ieuan Jehu 

Re:  

West Wight School Places 

As was made clear by Martin Goff at the Final West Wight School Public 
Consultation Meeting on the 6th of June; the PSBP2 grant money, allocated to All 
Saints' Primary, could not be released until the capacity of the renovated school is 
declared. 

What will be the pupil capacity of the renovated All Saints’ site, as communicated 
with the DFE & LEA? 

 

 

 

Response 

Discussions have been ongoing throughout the summer with the DfE about the 
investment for the All Saints’ site and we remain confident that the DfE want to invest 
in the school site. Plans looking at the option of a total rebuild, or significant 
refurbishments, are being formulated for a one form entry school with a PAN of 210. 


